June 10, 2014

Dear Parents of the Class of 2015,

As we begin to think about the busy fall ahead, the College Counselors would like to make a request of you.  

A parental letter of recommendation is an invaluable source of inspiration and information as we write our counselor letter of recommendation for each of our seniors.  Since parents have a unique perspective about their student, please include answers to questions such as:

· What do you consider your senior’s outstanding accomplishments over the past three to four years, and why do you consider them most important?

· In what areas has your senior shown the most development and growth in the last three to four years?

· What do you consider to be your senior’s outstanding traits and talents?

· What five adjectives best describe your senior?

· Are there any unusual or personal circumstances that have affected your senior’s academic and/or personal development?

· Is there anything else you consider pertinent and of value for us to know?

Some parents make the letter a join effort; others write separate letters or sections.  Either way, we know that this exercise in reflection will make you even more proud and will give you a direct role in the college process. Unlike other assignments of this kind, there is no word requirement or special format; choose a style that is most helpful to you.

Please email your letter to your child’s College Counselor or mail it to the College Counseling Office at The Pingry School, 131 Martinsville Road, Basking Ridge, NJ 07920.  The above guidelines are also available on our website under the “Academics” drop down menu.  Please click on “College Counseling” for the “Parental Recommendation Letter.”  Please submit your letter by Friday, August 1.
Sincerely,

Timothy Lear ‘92

Director of College Counseling 

